
SCHOOL BOARD OF PINELLAS COUNTY, FLORIDA 

Joint Meeting – DMAC & School Board – September 24, 2013 
 

The School Board of Pinellas County, Florida, conducted a Joint Meeting with DMAC 

(District Monitoring and Advisory Committee) on Tuesday, September 24, 2013 at 2:00 

p.m., in the Cabinet Conference Room, Administration Building, 301 4
th

 Street S.W., 

Largo, Florida.   

 

Present:  

School District: Mrs. Carol J. Cook, Chairperson;  Mrs. Peggy L. O’Shea, Vice 

Chairperson;   Ms. Janet R. Clark, Ms. Rene Flowers, Mrs. Terry Krassner,  Mrs. Linda 

S. Lerner, Mrs. Robin L. Wikle, Members;  Dr. Michael Grego, Superintendent; Dr. 

William Corbett, Deputy Superintendent; Mr. David Koperski, School Board Attorney; 

and, Dr. Ron Ciranna, Chief of Human Resources.  

DMAC:  Ms. Diane Stephens, Chairperson; Dr. Valerie Brimm, and Mr. Lawrence 

Clermont, Members  

 

Discussion: 

Due to the fact that there was not a quorum present from DMAC, there were no 

actions determined during this meeting.  However, discussion took place by those 

present on various topics related to the Bradley MOU, the way-of-work of the two 

bodies as it relates to the operations of DMAC and the need for training for 

DMAC members as it relates to the MOU. Dr. Grego provided members of DMAC 

present with a copy of the district’s newly approved Strategic Plan and the 

document, Goal Statements To Eliminate the Gap. There was consensus to 

schedule another joint meeting between the two bodies once the training 

mentioned has taken place and topics of importance are identified for that 

discussion. 
  

No official actions were taken by the Board at this workshop.  An audio recording of 

this workshop is filed in the Board Office archives.  This workshop adjourned at 3:03  

p.m.     

 

 

 

_________________________        __________________________ 

                Chairperson      Secretary 
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